COLONEL W. W. FOSTER, D.S.O., V.D. CHIEF CONSTABLE



YOUR FILE		(
OUR FILE	····	

April 30, 1937

Insp. John F.C.B. Vance
Police Bureau of Science
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of April 24, the Chief Constable advises he will be pleased for you to assist the New Westminster Police Department in the matter covered in your letter, provided the work will not interfere with any investigation you have in hand for this Department.

Yours faithfully

Deputy Chief Constable

AG/WHJ